
Dear friends of Vision for Africa!
Because our theme for the year 2019 is the following:
„You and I, we have the task to turn this world into a better place“ (acc. to Matth. 5:16) ... we give 
you a chance to start the new year immediately with a good deed!

We are currently working on finishing a dormitory for 300 children and 20 teachers for the Kindergar-
ten in Karamoja (high north in Uganda) in February.

The beds were already made, just the 320 mattresses are still missing.

In Kikondo, at the bottom of the Prayer Mountain we also built a new dormitory for 200 children. 
Here we still lack beds and mattresses. 

In Nakifuma, we are going to start our Secondary school with 650 students, these are only the first 
two years. The school will be upgraded to 2.000 students.

Dear friends have already donated around 400 beds with mattresses. Thank God! But we still need 
250 beds with mattresses and another 50 beds with mattresses for staff members (teachers and other 
workers). 

We are grateful for each coin because with this money you really make the world better and more be-
autiful and comfortable for many children. Many of them sleep at home just on the plain soily ground.

You can ask the Lord how much HE wants to invest through You into the kingdom of God, to be a 
great blessing!

One mattress costs 20 Euro (wholesale). A bed with a mattress is 75 Euro.  We still need until the 
beginning of February at least 730 mattresses for 20 Euro per piece, which makes in total 14.600 EUro 
and 500 beds with mattresses, that is in total 37.500.

I will act as a good example and will right now donate 40 mattresses and 15 beds with mattresses! (It 
is already done! Praise the Lord! I am expecting a great blessing, because the Lord says whatever we 
give to the poor we lend to God and our heavenly father owes nothing to nobody! (Proverbs 19:17))

I bless you and thank you (in advance!),
Your grateful Maria with family and team


